Newsletter – 24th January 2020

Langley Moor Nursery School

Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk
langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net

Tel: 0191 378 0830

Nose blowing

Thank you to those families who sent in a box of tissues last term – they have been well used! If you have not yet sent one in, please do so. We position them around the nursery as it is easier (and more hygienic) than children carrying around their own individual paper or cloth hankie. We encourage them to use them independently, and then dispose of them in the bin, helping to avoid the spread of germs.

Learning about feelings

We do a lot of work with the children to help them to name, recognise and understand their own and others' feelings. This is difficult for young children and takes time. We help them to know that we all have feelings, and that having the feeling, eg being angry is not wrong, but acting













on this feeling could be. Through time, and with good role models children learn to be able to regulate their behavior themselves (but will still have the feelings). Research has shown that keeping it simple with 4 basic feelings helps children of this age better understand their emotions. You may hear your child using these terms as they begin to recognise these feelings in themselves.

Happy Sad Angry Scared

E-Safety

Please think carefully about the content that your child is watching on tablets and phones, particularly on Youtube. These videos are not regulated in the same way that apps or tv programmes are, and are very easily accessed by even the youngest children.

Our lpads at nursery are not linked to the internet.

Christmas cards

We are using old Christmas cards for cutting and drawing, so if you still have any at home please send them in (front half only please)



Diary Dates

February

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February (Spring Half Term)

April

Thursday 2nd April (Last day of Spring Term)

Monday 20th April: Re-open for Summer Term

Bedtime Story Event

On Tuesday 4th February we are having a bedtime stories event after nursery. The session will last until 4pm, for the cost of £6 (please pay through Parent Pay).

Children can bring their pyjamas, dressing gowns and slippers to change into if they wish, and the evening will include lots of cosy stories and hot chocolate.

As places will fill up fast, please book via the office to avoid disappointment.

